## Ahavath Messiah Ministries

Dr. al & Michele Reichman

## April 2015 Prayer Ceiter



PO Box 330337 Fort Worth, TX 76163 817-263-9968

ahavathmessiah@gmail.com



Israeli bank notes have

Braille on them?

Ahavath Messiah translated from Hebrew means Love Messiah. Our purpose is to take the love of Messiah to Jewish people so they may come to faith in the Messiah of Israe. Equally important is the need to encourage believers in the churches to embrace their responsibility to extend their witness of Messiah to Jewish people.

Do you have a Jewish friend you would like to send a tract? Please send us their address and we'll mail them the Messiah tract and response card.

Support & Donations:
Central Missionary Clearinghouse
PO Box 219228
Houston, TX 77218-0229
281-599-7411

Sending Church: Hallmark Baptist Church, Fort Worth, Texas Mike Haley Pastor Dear Praying Friends:

Michele and I are pleased to announce that our daughter Korrie Lynn is engaged to be married November 7, 2015. Prior to asking her, Alex took us to dinner to ask for my blessing. I strung him along for several hours and finally told him I'd be happy to welcome him to our family. He had arranged to take Korrie to Baylor's new football stadium for a private tour. When they were on the 50 yard line he, dropped to one knee and popped the question. Now we are in the throes of planning and preparing for a wedding.

In April I had preached in East Texas, Michigan, Florida and West Texas since last writing. Every meeting was clearly blessed of the Lord and many more decisions were made. I was in West Texas last Sunday, left right after the morning service, drove home to finish packing and left for the airport. We are on my Annual Israel Tour this week. Please pray for us as we travel through the land God gave to Israel! This is the first trip for everyone on this tour and they are all very excited! If you are interested in joining me next year those dates are May 9-19, 2016. You can get more information by logging in tohttp://events.SignUp4.com/reichman israel2016

Our Annual Passover Seder went very well. There were a few severe storms in the area, which caused several to miss, but we still had some first timers which is always encouraging. It is incredible to watch the faces of people who have never experienced a Christ in the Passover.

We sent our 7th mailing this month which means we have now sent 7,000 tracts to Jewish people here in the Metroplex. One lady opened the tract, put it back in the envelope and marked it "Remove from list ASAP!" Looks like another Jewish person has read about Messiah Jesus! We are trying to touch base with each one who does respond. Please continue to pray for each one who receives these tracts and for an open opportunity to develop a witness with them.

Michele and I remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support. Apart from you our ministry could not be possible. Please always remember that it is by your mercy that they shall obtain mercy. Romans 11:30-31.

In Messiah,

Dr. Al

"Dear Al & Michele, Thanks for serving the Lord. I'm praying for you this morning. May God bless you!" ~ J. Ward